
 

Village of Holmen, La Crosse County 

Notice of Meeting to Adjourn Board of Review to Later Date 

 

Board of Review will meet at 6:00 pm on the 9th day of May, 2024 in the Board Room at the Holmen Village 

Hall for the purpose of calling the Board of Review into session during the forty-five-day period beginning on 

the 4th Monday of April, pursuant to Sec. 70.47 (1) of Wis. Statutes. 

 

Due to the fact that the assessment roll is not completed at this time, the Board of Review will be adjourned until 

such date yet to be determined.   

 

Notice is hereby given this 29th day of March, 2024 by: 

 

Angela Hornberg 

Village Clerk/Treasurer 

 


